Adam Turner

From: Rob Knight <robertfknight@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2017 10:18 AM
To: Adam Turner

Subject: Chappaquiddick Cell Tower

| am unable to attend the meeting tonight but would like to register my support for a cell tower on Chappaquiddick. |
strongly feel this is a public safety issue, and in today's world cell reception is very important. In addition, not having cell
reception at my home on Chappaquiddick is very inconvenient and expensive.

| feel a cell tower will have negligible aesthetic impact, and will not even be visible from most locales. | regret the
impact on immediate neighbors, but Chappaquiddick does need cell reception and we have waited too long to move
ahead on this.

Robert Knight

15 Knight Lane

Edgartown, MA 02539



